
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

In response to the emailed queries that we received, the Property and Supply Management Division 

(PSMD) hereby issue clarifications as follows:  

 

For Bridgeway Communication System, Inc.:  

- Clarifying the requirement of SIEM certified Engineers wherein the project is a data wiping 

software. 

 Project-specific requirements amended to be specific to the project at hand. Pls. see 

attached updated RFQ. 

 

A new RFQ shall be issued reflecting the changes in the project-specific requirements. Bidders are 

encouraged to use the new RFQ. Quotation/s that has been submitted earlier than the posting date 

of this Bid Bulletin shall still be considered provided that the specifications and documentations 

being proposed are compliant with the requirements of the End-User and the existing rules of R.A. 

9184 and its IRR.  

The Property and Supply Management Division will no longer entertain additional queries. 


